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 LIFE and life 

A s I completed my first year on the LIFE Board, it’s easy to re-
flect on the value of the LIFE program and topic of life.  LIFE 

(Learning Is For Ever) provides the avenue to engage your life in 
learning about a plethora of topics that you might not ordinarily 
sample. From current events, history, travel, humanities, food, to 
discussion groups, day trips and Broadway shows - you have the 
opportunity to sample topics of potential interest with a minimum of 
time commitment. Most classes are a few hours in duration and 
provide the introduction to a topic (or delve into a specific area) 
that you might have an interest, but not want to commit for lengthi-
er course of study. The learning environment at RCTC provides 
the opportunity to socially engage with others in the class or you 
can quietly sit by yourself and just focus on the topic and material 
being presented. 

A t times your own life is busy with volunteering, visiting family, 
traveling and even mundane tasks around 

the house, but it’s great to have the opportunity 
to fulfill your life’s ongoing need to continue your 
learning on a wide range of topics. That is what 
LIFE provides. Make use of this opportunity - try 
a new class that you previously had no interest in 
the topic, or something that was a curiosity but 
you didn’t want to make a longer commitment to 
study, or even just a spontaneous fun topic. A 
few hours and a few dollars invested in your-
self is well worth it for your life! 

Bill WIktor 

LIFE Board Member  

Chrisanne Pieper 

Senior Programs Director 

Important Information... 
First, thanks to everyone who donated to the LIFE 
Program for the 2018-19 academic year! Your dona-
tions keep the LIFE Program rolling!  When you return 
this fall, the classroom numbers will be updated.  I 
have included on the class calendars which exterior 
door to enter to be close to the classroom. Please use 
this as a helpful guide.  The Harvest Dinner will fea-
ture Charlie Pappas speaking on the impact of the 
World’s Fairs on our everyday life.  Join Us! 

Your Fall 2019 
LIFE Catalog will 

be mailed on  
August 1st.   

LIFE’s Harvest Dinner 
will be on Thursday,  
November 7, 6-8 pm 


